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We had a wonderful ‘Make it Monday’ and on 
Tuesday a fun Polar Express day with tickets, 
pyjamas and hot chocolate! On Wednesday we went 
to Hillary Lodge to sing to the elderly residents and 
when we got back Father Christmas had popped in 
with a class present for us! 
 

Something Special 
 

What a wonderful assembly last Friday!  It was 
lovely to see so many families watch the children. 
The children were very brave standing on the stage 
and sang really beautifully. Thank you to everyone 
who contributed to the ‘bring and share lunch’, it’s 
lovely to be able to spend time together. 

 
 

Brambles staff would like to wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and enjoy the winter holidays. 

 
 

 
 

A huge thank you from Brambles staff for all of the 
lovely Christmas cards and gifts.  They are very much 
appreciated! 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  Assorted Christmas books from the 
basket 

 
Song:  Assorted Christmas ones  
  
Rhyme:  Assorted Christmas ones 

 

 

Please collect any plates, etc left after the 
Christmas class assembly last Friday. 
 
If you or a relative would like to come and 
read to the children in small groups or on a 1:1 
basis in the classroom next term, please email 
Brambles (brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk) 
to arrange a day and time. 

 

Last Day of Brambles and School 
Wednesday 19th December 2018 

  
Applications to Primary School Deadline 

15th January 2019 
 

First day of Brambles Spring Term 
Monday 7th January 2019 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

mailto:brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

